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Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you so much for being an important part of our Aish Family. Your continued 
presence, participation and support are a great source of encouragement and 
strength for Aish of the Rockies. We hope that you and your loved ones continue to 
benefit in boundless ways from your association with our organization. 
 

These past few months have been an international challenge. As a community, we 
have exemplified love and support for one another, and a commitment and dedication 
to our traditions, study, and prayer. Through it all, Aish of the Rockies continues to 
build community and deliver rich content and engaging programming to meet the 
needs of our diverse and thriving members. 
 

This year in particular, we forged ahead with a bold and deep-rooted conviction to 
reach the Jews of Colorado and beyond. With a quick glance to the left margin of this 
page, you will easily note the expansion of our programs to serve broad demographics. 
This fall, we will also welcome our new rabbi for The Shul at Aish of the Rockies, Rabbi 
Menachem Siderson, and his wife, Nechama (Meyer) Siderson and their wonderful 
family. Building our Southeast community as the nucleus of our organization remains 
a priority.  
 

July 1 of this year marks our new fiscal and membership year. If you are already a 
Member, please continue your membership support. If you are not yet a Member, 
please join us this year as a Member. Our Membership Committee, led by Lisa Berkow 
and Gerardo Topelson, is available to facilitate your enrollment from now through the 
end of July. 
 

We hope you can find a membership level which suits you best. Please refer to the 
enclosed information. If you have any questions or would like to discuss your 
membership, please contact Lisa Berkow (lisaberkow@gmail.com), Gerardo Topelson 
(gt0ps@aol.com) or Zev Jacobs (zjacobs@aishrockies.org), COO.  
 

We look forward to the continued growth, inspiration and development or our entire 
Aish Family in this coming year.  May G-d grant us all opportunities to share personal 
growth and joy together. 
 

In Friendship, 
    

 
 
Rabbi Yaakov Meyer    


